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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2025 11:32 AM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 11:42 AM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I, Craig Rigby Williams detest these proposed increase rates and consider them to be nothing more than 
greedy profiteering via a corporation attempting to capitalize on an essential service. Families require 
affordable utilities. Hence the need for regulations. The initiatives outlined simply do not match the 
increase in charges. Thank you for letting me participate on such an important issue. P.S. the OEB 
website form made this awfully difficult to submit. Please allow special characters and address the 
CAPTCHA refreshing issue. 

Name: Craig Rigby Williams 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


